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4 ALBERT EMBANKMENT 
LONDON SE1 7SR 

Telephone: +44 (0)20 7735 7611 Fax: +44 (0)20 7587 3210 

Circular Letter No.4204/Add.20 
5 June 2020 

To: All IMO Member States 
United Nations and specialized agencies 
Intergovernmental organizations 
Non-governmental organizations in consultative status with IMO 

Subject: Coronavirus (COVID-19) – Accelerating digitalization of maritime trade 
and logistics – A call to action 

A group of global industry associations in consultative status with the Organization 
representing the maritime transportation and port sectors, consisting of ICS, IAPH, BIMCO, 
ICHCA, IMPA, ISSA, IHMA, FONASBA and IPCSA; also taking into account input from the 
IPSCA-affiliated PROTECT Group, has prepared the attached joint statement calling for 
intergovernmental collaboration to drive the acceleration of digitalization of maritime trade and 
logistics. 

The Secretary-General supports this call for action and encourages collaboration between 
maritime supply chain industry stakeholders and Member States, as well as intergovernmental 
collaboration at local, national and regional level, in addressing the nine priorities to accelerate 
digitalization highlighted in the statement. 
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